Meeting between Minister Dacic and representatives of national councils of national minorities in the Rep
Friday, 16 October 2015.

The Meeting was held today, at the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, between First Deputy Prime
Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic and
representatives of national councils of national minorities in the Republic of Serbia.

Views were heard in a direct exchange on issues related to the operation of national councils in
the context of bilateral relations with their respective kin countries, international position of the
Republic of Serbia and its foreign policy priorities.

Minister Dacic called for the establishment of a regular practice of holding meetings in this
format, underlining that the Ministry of Foreign Affairs is open for cooperation with national
minorities and their respective councils in the Republic of Serbia.




